
Purcell Miller Tritton
25 Bermondsey Square
London
SE2 3UN

Reply To: Mrs Lisa Hughes
Our Ref: S6/2010/0314/NM

Your Ref:             
Date: 18 March 2010

Direct Tel: 01707 357 247 
Fax: 01707 357 255

Email: l.hughes@welhat.gov.uk

FAO Nigel Young

Dear Mr Young,

NYN PARK HOUSE, WELL ROAD, NORTHAW, POTTERS BAR, EN6 4BT

NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT FOR INSERTION OF TWO WINDOWS ON NORTH-EAST 
ELEVATION & ALTERATION FROM WINDOWS TO DOORS ON SOUTH EAST ELEVATION
FROM PLANNING PERMISSION S6/2000/1639/FP

Thank you for your application for the above received on 18TH February 2010.

I can confirm that the above proposal is considered would not result in a detrimental impact 
visually or in terms of amenity and relative to the scale of the development would be 
inconsequential.

It is therefore agreed that the proposed amendments, as shown on drawings 205/50 Rev B, 
205/54 Rev A and 205/55 Rev B may be considered as non material to planning application 
S6/2009/0481/MA.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Hughes
Principal Development Control Officer (South Team)

Tracy Harvey
Head of Development Control


